Miller Grove School Board

Called Meeting

August 10, 2004
The Miller Grove School Board met in a Called session with the following members present:

Carolyn Burns




Brian Lennon
Brett Darrow




Lewis Russell
Roy Giles




Johnny Wilbur

Absent:
Jim Potts
Others in attendance:  Steve Johnson, Donna George
The meeting was called to order at 7:35 p.m. 
Budget Workshop:  Mr. Johnson presented the preliminary budget for 2004-2005. The budget was discussed, but no action was taken.

Mr. Johnson advised the board that a tax increase should be considered.  No action was taken.
Executive session: 9:56 p.m.
Discuss the need for a long-term sub for an elementary teacher.  Consider Mr. Johnson’s recommendation for a third grade teacher.

Out of executive session at 10:30 p.m.

A motion was made by Lewis Russell and seconded by Brian Lennon to employ Peggy Lennon for one year as the third grade teacher for 2004-2005.  The motion carried unanimously. 

A motion was made by Brett Darrow and seconded by Roy Giles to adjourn.  The motion carried unanimously. 

_______________________

_________________________

President



Secretary
